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April is Child Abuse Prevention Month - Activities are listed on the USA Swimming 
website.


Monthly Safe Sport Trainings: Trainings can be found under USAS University as well as 
the virtual monthly offerings that are available to both athletes and parents.


Nation wide there were 24 clubs that became Safe Sport recognized in March.


• 24 CLUBS COMPLETED SAFE SPORT CLUB RECOGNITION IN MARCH 
FROM 16 DIFFERENT LSC’s! 

• 16 of these were renewals. 
• 13 clubs had their Safe Sport Recognition expire in March. 

  
3-MONTH AND 6-MONTH PLANS – There are now  3-month and 6-month plans for 
clubs to use to become Safe Sport Recognized in those timeframes. This is a soft 
launch with a more public launch towards the summer of 2024. USA Swimming will be 
looking for feedback on their effectiveness in helping clubs. Please provide feedback as 
you use these to help clubs achieve recognition by letting me know what works and 
what can be improved. 
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